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OIL CONSERVA_TION COMMISSION
P. 0. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

INSPECTION REPORT
December 5, 1952

SWEETMAN & ADAY 'RE: Cecil D'Spain #1

DRILLING ASSOC. NENW Sec, 12-6N -6E

Torrance County

No work has been done at this well since the previous report,
Reasons given by the operator are that the access road, State
Road #10, is under construction and makes it difficult for them
to get in to the lease with a load of cement which is needed at
this time, ~ Also mentioned was the fact that the road to the

lease from the state road has been impassable due to wet weather.

Plans for the well remain as reported and will be carried out
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EUGENE A, CHAVEZ,
Geologist-Dist. # 4

'as soon as possible.
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